
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Maidenhead neighbourhood police team are completing work around cycle 
safety in order to make the town centre and streets of Maidenhead safer for cyclists 
and pedestrians. 

As part of our work we will be focusing on areas that are pedestrianised in 
Maidenhead Town Centre.  If anyone is seen cycling in an area where cycling is not 
permitted, or riding in an anti-social manner where cycling is allowed, we will be 
taking action and issuing Fixed Penalty Notices. 

Please discuss cycle safety with your child/children and remind them to be aware of 
the signs, as well as re-iterating the importance of wearing protective equipment 
such as helmets, having lights fitted to their bicycles and having a good bike lock for 
when they are leaving it unattended. 

Privately owned e-scooters are classed as a personal light electric vehicle and are 
only permitted on private land.  Riding these anywhere in public, whether on the 
pavement, road or in parks is a road traffic offence. If you are considering purchasing 
an e-scooter or your child or young person already owns one, please see the 
attached leaflet, which goes into further detail. 

We are working hard to keep the town centre and the streets of Maidenhead safe 
and therefore this work is ongoing. 

Regards, 

Maidenhead Central Neighbourhood Team 
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